


BRING BACK SOUVENIRS NOT A HUGE PHONE BILL 
You may have heard that data 
roaming charges are to be scrapped. 
It's a great victory for Conservatives in 
the European Parliament, but, it isn't 
happening until June 2017.  

Here are six simple rules to follow in 
the meantime. 

1. Call your operator before you 
board the plane. 
You operator will almost certainly offer 
a special ´data and call bundle´. Ring 
them, even from the airport, and see 
what´s on offer. 
 
2. When you land read the text. 
All networks will send you a text when 
you arrive in a foreign country spelling 
out the charges you will incur. 
 
3. Use free Wi-Fi. 
Travelsupermarket.com advises 
downloading Apps like WhatsApp, and 
Viber (there are others). These allow 
you to send texts and make calls for 

free over wi-fi (your 
friends will need the 
same App). 
 
4. Be aware of what 
your phone is 
doing. 
Apps do work in the 
background and can 
run up your bill 
before you´ve left the 
plane. So switch off 
mobile data before 
you leave the UK. 
 
5. Check the roaming cap. 
The current pre-2017 EU roaming cap 
covers the EU countries as well as 
Iceland, Liechtenstein and Norway. 
Turkey is not included so if in doubt 
check with your operator. 
 
6. If in doubt keep the phone 
switched off. 

HIRING A CAR ON THE CONTINENT 

The paper counterpart to the UK 
photocard licence has now been 
abolished and information about penalty 
points are now held on DVLA's driver 
record. 

Anticipating that some European car 
hire companies may be unaware of this 
change, the AA recommends you retain 
your paper counterpart. 

The DVLA advises: 

Print your own driving licence record 
from DVLA's website - you'll need to 
know your driving licence number, 
national insurance number and your 
post code. 

Obtain a code from the DVLA's 'share 
driving licence' service that you can 
pass to a hire car company. The code 
will only be valid for 21 days and will 
give them one-off access to your online 
driving licence record. 

www.gov.uk/view-driving-licence 

“The new rules are 
great but don´t come 
into force until 2017 

so be aware”   
Vicky Ford MEP 
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TRAVELLING TO GREECE 
The situation in Greece often 
changes by the hour but this 
shouldn't spoil your holiday. 
 
Banks across Greece are 
limiting cash withdrawals. 
However, this is not meant to 
affect cards issued by non-
Greek banks. It's 
worth checking with 
your own bank 
before you fly. 
 
Be warned some 
banks and ATMs in 
remote areas and on 
small Greek islands have run 
out of cash.  
 
Leading travel agents are 
warning that some restaurants 
and hotels have stopped taking 
VISA and MasterCard. The 
FCO, at the beginning of July, 
recommended taking enough 
cash to cover your trip and to 

make sure you keep the money 
in your hotel safe. Ask for a 
safe if there is not one.  
 
While travelling to and from 
your destination split the cash 
among all your party, so if one 
person loses their money then 

not all your cash is 
gone. 
 
There are regular 
strikes called at short 
notice and these 
cause disruption to 
public transport in 

and out of Greece. Be warned 
demonstrations take place 
regularly across Greece. The 
FCO says you should avoid 
these where possible. 

If in doubt, visit the Foreign 
Office website.  

Sign up for Vicky´s email bulletins at www.vickyford.org 

The situation in 
Greece is volatile - so 

please check with 
your bank and the 

FCO website before 
you travel. 


